
Testimony for Research and Extension – Phil Murphy for NDSGA  

Please do support the many people and programs of NDSU Research and Extension to the fullest extent 

possible.  They have not only contributed talents, knowledge and given care to our agricultural 

producers, but to their families and communities as well for nearly the entire history of our state.  The 

successes of both Research and Extension have been keys to our survival in rural ND.  Again, thank you 

for helping rural ND by keeping these people and programs.  


